
Need more information, or have a question?
Contact us by phone at 1 (250)-498-6691 or email us at info@transwesthelicopters.com

Replacement Door Tracks

Description
The Replacement 214 Door Tracks offer a large cost savings and are
readily available. Replace your existing L/H 214 Door Tracks P/N
214-030-512-001 & R/H P/N 214-030-512-002 with these door tracks
offered by Transwest Helicopters at improved pricing.

Aircraft Model(s)
Bell 214B, 214B-1

Approvals
TCCA STC SH15-46
FAA STC - not currently being pursued

 

Features - Replacements for existing 214 door tracks P/N 214-030-512-001 & 002 with Bell 205 door tracks

 

Benefits - Cost Savings
- Readily Available

 


